
From: Michael Burton
To: Tucker, Shelly; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Zack Thomas
Subject: Mewbourne Tamano 7H
Date: Wednesday, November 04, 2015 9:40:10 AM

Please disregard the last Tamano 7H work plan. We had a mix up with the of the data. We have it
 straightened out now and will re submit. Thanks
 
Mike Burton
DFSI
Environmental Operations Director
Customer Relations
575-390-5454 cell
The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the personal and confidential use
 of the recipient(s) named above. If the reader of this  message is not the intended recipient or an agent
 responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this
 document in error and that any review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly
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